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Dear Professor Sanne, 
 
We trust this letter finds you safe and well in these unprecedented times. 
 
Following your recent election as President, the South African Equestrian Federation, we would like to 
congratulate you on your election.  
 
We are delighted to be dealing with you regarding the equestrian sports of South Africa and we wish you 
every success in fulfilling your mandates. Do not forget that you can count on our team in Lausanne to 
help you with your duties. 
 
We are very confident that you will bring a new lease of life to the South African Equestrian Federation 
and we are looking forward for our continued fruitful collaboration.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ingmar De Vos 
President 

 

 
 
 
Sabrina Ibáñez 
Secretary General 

 
 

 


